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I am in opposition of HB2995 because it is absolutely a waste of taxpayer money. 

The time for this should have been back a couple hundred years ago. Today, nobody 

has ever owned or raised a slave in Oregon. Stop wasting taxpayer money and start 

working to ensure all Oregonian are treated fairly and equally. This will only further 

divide us and divide our communities. It makes no common sense. 


